() On The WWW Announcement...
Life, ESPECIALLY Intelligent life in Lubbock, that's BIG news some places <grin>
--wru (posted by comp.sys.mac.announce admin)

Editor's Response: Yes folks, that's right. The LOL Newsletter Web Site went up on August
7th. We have a HTMLized version of the newsletter online, as well as a ton of Mac links and
other stuff of interest. For more info, please see the Life OnLine article in this issue.

The URL for the newsletter is http://rampages.onramp.net/~rtfm

() And More On The WWW Announcement...

From what | could see, | really enjoyed the site and the humourous writing about the
page itself and | enjoyed the article on Copland. [I'll add a link to you guys/gals in the next
couple of days. Here's looking forward to a more HTMLized version of your newsletter...

Andrew C. Williams (bubba@europa.com)
MacMania - http://www.europa.com/~bubba/mac/appleindex.html

Editor's Response: Thanks for adding us to your Mac site. MacMania is a fantastic
compendium of Macintosh Web Resources. If you can, stop by and give it a look.

¢ And Yet More On The WWW Announcement...

| appreciate your appreciation/accommodation of my opinions. It's hard to find
people/service who value opinions of their "customers", which is why there are so many
failures.

Now that you said you welcome my opinions, ;-) may | say that the part of your
signature,

>Obligatory witty saying:

>If your point-of-view isn't changing,
>then you must be standing still.

is making your already somewhat long signature too long and maybe boring, unless you
could (desirably automatically) insert different quote each time? ;-)



Thank you for your quick response. I've never seen a quicker turnaround anywhere
else.

Cheers,
John Kim (joungwoo@tobor.usc.edu)

Editor's Response: John wrote in questioning our practice of only placing some of each
issue on the web. Due to his response and many others like it, we are making a complete
HTML version of each issue, starting with this one. | have also changed my sig line.
Thanks again, John!

O A Friendly Note

| reviewed three net publications tonight. Yours was head and shoulders above the
rest. It was by far the most interesting and readable. One of the others was uninteresting
and the other was unreadable. Please keep up the good work.

Pete Cyr (petecyr@infi.net)

Editor's Response: Thanks for the kind words. We feel like we are starting over again with
all of the changes the newsletter has been through in the last three months. We plan on
keeping this publication going for quite a while, so we promise to keep up the good work.

() Thanks for Subscribing...

No, thank you! | have certainly had a fun time with your previous two publications that I've
seen. (downloaded from info-mac)

Thanks again, regards..joel

Joel Southwick (joels@trib.com)

If you've got a comment or criticism about the LOL Newsletter, just drop me a note at
rtfm@onramp.net.  You might even be printed here. | should also say that we reserve the
right to print or not print any correspondence, not to mention the right to edit such
correspondence as necessary.

Mark Brooks
Editor Life OnLine



